Facilities Advisory Committee Mid-year Report, 2/2019 
We have met on a monthly basis since November 2018.  Meetings have been well attended.  
We are in the process of touring all of the schools led by the building administrator and Director of Facilities. We have visited two schools so far, High School and Hampden Meadows.  The purpose of the tours is to familiarize the Advisory Committee with the buildings and identify areas of need and explain improvements that have taken place.

1. Primary topics of discussion is focused on identifying the assistance of a consultant to evaluate and prioritize building needs.  By conducting a facilities study we accomplish the charge of the committee, establish facility priorities and assist in determining long term costs.
Next steps is to continue site visits and produce a RFP for a facilities study to be reviewed by the school committee review.
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